
SLBT Update for the Week of August 12, 2019 

 
 Staff received a new potential enhancement to the tagging system 

which will be reviewed this week. 
 

 Citywide staff continues to test and review the recommendations from 
the SBLT and prepared for the next internal Staff committee meeting 
next week. 

 

 

 

 


